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November 7, 2014

Mr. Dave Favero

Deputy Cleanup Manager-Michigan
RACER Trust

500 Woodward Avenue, Suite 1510
Detroit, Michigan 48226

Dear Mr. Favero:

SUBJECT: Approval of Post-Closure Care Plan (PCP); RACER Coldwater Road
Landfill, Flint, Michigan; MID 005 356 860

The Michigan Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ), Office of Waste
Management and Radiological Protection (OWMRP), has completed its review of the
proposed revisions to the PCP for the RACER Coldwater Road Landfill facility that were
submitted by O’Brien and Gere on October 28, 2014. The PCP was reviewed for
compliance with Part 111, Hazardous Waste Management, of the Natural Resources
and Environmental Protection Act, 1994 PA 451, as amended, and Title 40 of the Code
of Federal Regulations, Part 265, Subpart G, as adopted by reference in R 299.9601 of
the Part 111 Rules.

The revised PCP is hereby approved. Notwithstanding any information contained in the
PCP, RACER remains subject to conducting post-closure maintenance and monitoring
and corrective action in compliance with Part 111 of Act 451.

Should you require further information, please contact me at 517-284-6558:
confortir@michigan.gov; or MDEQ, P.O. Box 30241, Lansing, Michigan 48909-7741.

Sincerely,

‘j&eh Ogna méﬂﬁ

Richard A. Conforti, Jr., P.E.
Office of Waste Management and
Radiological Protection

cc. Mr. Grant Trigger, RACER Trust
Mr. Clifford Yantz, O-Brien and Gere
Mr. Jack Schinderle/Mr. John McCabe/Mr. Joe Rogers, MDEQ
Mr. William Yocum, MDEQ
HWS-C&E File
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